Dear Alumni and Friends: 

I am pleased to report to you that U.S. News & World Report's 2007 edition of America's Best Colleges, released today, ranks Ohio State among the nation's top 20 public universities. We made a significant move from 21st to a tie for 19th. Among all universities, public and private, Ohio State moved up from 60th to 57th, in a tie with two other universities. And just last week, the 2nd annual Washington Monthly College Guide, which measures how much a school is benefiting the country, named us 16th among public universities and 27th when compared to all national universities, public and private. 

What do these rankings mean? First and foremost, they indicate that we are excelling in our academic mission. The enhanced standing of Ohio's flagship university also lifts the reputation of Ohio higher education and attracts and retains high-quality faculty and students who contribute to Ohio's prosperity. With the continued excellence of our faculty and students, and the continued support of alumni, friends, and partners at the community, state, and federal levels, we will continue to advance our academic standing. 

Thank you for your role in helping make Ohio State a university worthy of this significant recognition. 

Cordially, 

	

	
Karen A. Holbrook
President
The Ohio State University 

To read the news release, visit http://www.osu.edu/news/newsitem1402 


